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Re: Copyright Infringement

Dear Mr. Burks:

Juliette L. Blake
Rhonda L. Brauer

Diane Brayton
George Freeman

Marcijane Kraft
David E. McCraw

Nancy Richman
Lee K. Riffaterre

Alison C. M. Zoeliner

I am an attorney for The New York Times Company. I write regarding your posting on
w\vw.wanttoknow.info of the article "Experts Urging Broader Inquiry in Towers' Fall"
(James Glanz and Eric Lipton) which was published in The New York Times on
December 25, 2001. This posting without permission is a violation of our copyright. It is
not fair use. You should be aware that a willful copyright violation could subject you to
statutory damages.

The New York Times allows you to link to New York Times articles for seven days
following publication of an article. The instructions for doing this are located at
http://www.nvtimes.com/mcmhcrcentcr/faq/linking.html. To license New York Times
material, you need to contact Peter Simmons at The Times Agency. He can be reached at
212-499-3392.

We must insist that you remove the December 25,2001 article from your website and
refrain from such copyright infringement in the future. Please respond to me within five
days and let me know whether you will agree to resolve this amicably and quickly.

Sincerely,

\\(0Y~l:-JQ"J{JLt~
Nancy Richman
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